

## Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting May 03, 2003

The meeting came to order at 10:15 at the Sushi Riders Café

We have 39 present for today's meeting.

Several people rode today, and there will be a ride after the meeting.

## **OLD BUSINESS**

- April 12 The Trev Deeley Museum was open to the public. Several members attended, and said it was a worthwhile trip.
- April 13 Show n' Shine in Tsawwassen very wet! Gerry had a booth there, and raised \$1300.00 \$400.00 more than last year.
- **April 18** Show n' Shine at Slack Alice's in Penticton, was smaller than last year, but some of our members attended.
- **April 20** Gerry's Tulip Ride, was attended by all red bikes, and was a success. Gerry has brought pictures of the event.
- April 26 Vancouver H.O.G. Garage Sale and barbeque was a success, with the barbeque raising \$213.00, to go in the general funds. Special thanks to Marlene, John, and Albert, who pitched in so generously.

## **NEW BUSINESS**

The 20<sup>th</sup> Anniversary H.O.G. pins will be available sometime this month at Trev Deeley's.

We would like to thank Adele Tompkins from B.C.C.O.M., for taking the time to speak to us today. We learned a lot about how B.C.C.O.M. was formed, and the benefits of this organization. This months B.C.C.O.M. meeting will take place at 7:00 p.m. at the Justice Institute in New Westminster.